OF Shooters Win Team Places

Following a successful shooting season, three OF shooters have gained places in prestigious teams.

John Halahan (Stradbroke 72-75): after intensive team training and selection over
the autumn, John has been selected as reserve for the Great Britain team to the USA
and Canada in 2014. A wonderful achievement, against competition of the very
highest order.

James Mehta (Stradbroke 67-75): following a very successful Imperial Meeting this
year James has won a place in the National Rifle Association team touring the Channel
Isles in May 2014.

Jon Ford (Stradbroke 58-62): after an eventful season including his first
Imperial Meeting and coming second in the RAF championships, Jon has
been selected for the RAF team touring South Africa in March/April 2014.
Apparently this tour will involve a lot of R&R and wine tasting, and knowing
the RAF probably the odd cocktail party as well!




